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Juror Appreciation Week Celebrates Those Who Serve in Santa 

Clara County Courts 

SAN JOSÉ, California (May 12, 2024):  The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara 

proudly joins the nation in celebrating Juror Appreciation Week, a significant occasion 

dedicated to recognizing the invaluable contributions of jurors who serve in courts across the 

country. From May 12-17, 2024, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to the millions of Americans 

who fulfill their civic duty by participating in the jury process. 

Every year, thousands of residents of Santa Clara County heed the call to jury duty, embodying 

the principles of democracy and justice as they engage in the important task of ensuring fair 

trials within our courts. Jurors, ordinary people from diverse backgrounds, are entrusted with 

the responsibility of making decisions that profoundly impact the lives and well-being of 

individuals and communities. Their commitment and participation are indispensable to the 

integrity and effectiveness of our justice system. 

During Juror Appreciation Week, the Superior Court of Santa Clara County encourages everyone 

to take a moment to express gratitude to jurors for their dedicated service to our democracy. 

Whether it's through a simple note of thanks, a social media tribute, or a personal expression of 

appreciation, let us all honor these unsung heroes of our justice system. 

"Jurors are the cornerstone of our democracy, and we extend our deepest gratitude during 
Juror Appreciation Week," stated Hon. Beth McGowen, Presiding Judge. "Their unwavering 
dedication to justice and fair trials is fundamental to the fabric of our society, and we deeply 
value their commitment." 
 
The Superior Court, County of Santa Clara is proud to promote Juror Appreciation Week and to 
recognize the contributions of jurors across the country. We encourage everyone to join us in 
thanking these important members of our communities. 
 
For more information on jury service, visit: 
https://www.scscourt.org/online_services/jury/jury_duty.shtml. 
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